
Dear Members: 

   June has arrived and our project continues to move forward at The Commons Club.  Excavation 
is now successfully complete and the footprint for our new expanded building is ready for the next 
stage.  Footings were formed this past week and the installation of rebar reinforcement will be 
complete on Tuesday.  We expect to pour concrete mid-week.  From there, the construction of the 
exterior walls will begin. 

 Construction of new pool entrance from interior   New west wall – adjacent to new group exercise space 

   At the same time of the exterior excavation, a second team is prepping the interior for its 
complete renovation, including removal of all lighting, floors, walls, and ceilings. Demolition 
should be completed within one week. 

View from lobby area into workout space   Demolition of superfluous walls, floor, and ceiling 

There were no surprises during both demolition and excavation - and the project remains on 
budget and on time.  We welcome you to forward any project questions or comments to the 
Club’s GM by simply clicking this link: Joseph Archazki.  Click this TCC website link for 
additional details and pictures/videos. 

The TCC Health & Lifestyle Center Building Committee 

https://www.thecommonsclub.com/health-lifestyle-project/project-pictures-and-videos



